
Dear Colleagues, 

 

Are you interested in hosting a trainee from a different country who has received a 

fellowship from the International Union of Biochemistry and Molecular Biology 

(IUBMB)? These fellowships provide support for 4-6 months for trainees to learn 

new skills or develop collaborations helpful in their research.  We are building a 

database of potential host labs that might be particularly helpful to students and 

postdocs from underdeveloped countries, especially ones in Africa.  If you are 

interested in hosting an international student, please take a few minutes to fill out 

this host lab form.   

 

Best wishes, 

 

Alexandra Newton 

 

IUBMB President 

 

 
 

Follow us: Twitter | Instagram | Facebook | LinkedIn 

Subscribe to our monthly newsletter 

https://iubmb.org/create-new-host-listing/
https://twitter.com/iubmb
https://www.instagram.com/the_iubmb/
https://www.facebook.com/iubmb/?modal=admin_todo_tour
https://www.linkedin.com/in/the-iubmb/
http://eepurl.com/hcF0IT

